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September
Meeting

Soapy Smith's on 2nd Ave..
Buffet dinner (Beef and
Chicken & the trimmings)
$16 per person includes
gratuity. 6:30 gather to-
gether; 7:00 PM (or there
about) dinner; and at ap-
proximately 8:00 PM meet-

ing.

Vehicles
for Sale

1966 Plymouth 2 Door
Barracuda, rebuilt 273 en-
gine and transmission, hard
top, drive line good and has
new gas tank; has "poor
paint" (red), asking $2000
but will take best offer and
willing to negotiate.
Contact Terry or Sherry
Wolf 452-1952.

1968 Camaro R S - less
than 10,000 miles on engine
rebuild, 4 bolt main 350, 2
speed power glide rebuilt,
2000 stall converter, extra
parts, $9500 OBO.

Contact: Warren Tillman Jr.
488-0401.

1959 Chevrolet Belair 4
door, B* 283 engine, 2nd

owner. $7500.00 OBO,
Contact Warren Tillman Sr.

474-9484

Jean Paul

There was a small reception
for Jean Paul and his wife
Monique at the Eagles Hall
Tuesday, September 5th. as
they were in town for a
couple of days. About 25 to
30 VLNACCA members
were there to see Jean Paul
again (and he brought pic-
tures of the WWII Military
Duck and a reenactment of
the Normandy Invasion)
and meet his wife Monique.
They are honorary mem-
bers of our club, hailing
from France; Jean Paul had
brought his "Duck” over
here several years ago and
got together with our club.
We all had a great time and
Jean Paul says he never
forgot his visit here in AK
and that's why he's back!
Jean Paul has requested

our car club flag for his
"Duck" -- he has the AK
flag, American Flag and
French Flag now -- when I
told him we don't have one,
he said "make one!" We
could offer a sweatshirt and
cut. out the front and stitch
the ends and make one --
anyone willing to do the
sewing? I'll buy the sweat-
shirt!

Many OOGA-OOGA's go
out to Bernie and Judy
Saupe for planning and or-
ganizing the reception.
Beccy took pictures and
maybe they'll be ready at
the meeting on the 14th.

PS: Where is that famous
picture of Gene Hansen
standing of the stern of the
Duck - ------ over the
side? If you have it bring it
to the meeting please. If
you can fill in the blank
you get one free 50/50
ticket.

Sherry Camarata

Secretary, Georgia Berry,
has a teaching position else-
where and will not be able
to continue her duties. A
volunteer is needed to keep
the minutes and get the
newsletter out (this is her
last one). If you have a
computer, Microsoft Word,
and Print Shop, she will
give you a disk with all
merge files, etc.



